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This is an outrage and a slap in the face for the Landlords. Who do the legislators 

think is providing affordable housing anyway.  Soon there will be NO affordable 

housing if the laws keep changing to benefit the Tenants and allow them cheat, lie, 

and steal from the Landlords. I may have to close my business and put 50 families on 

the street if the laws keep changing to put a knife in the Landlords backs and tie their 

hands. This is unbelievable! 


